
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

  6th July 2021 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

You will be receiving a text this week with an ID link for a website to view your child’s 

class photo online. This will enable you to view the image and decide if you would like to 

purchase a copy.  

 

Please ensure that this code is only used by yourself and not distributed to anyone else. 

You must also not share the group photographs, whether in draft or final form, on social 

media or the internet as they obviously contain images of children other than your own 

child. 

 

Many thanks for your help and support with this, 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 

Mrs S. Thompson 

Executive Headteacher 

 

Ackworth Mill Dam School 

Mill Gate 

Ackworth 

Pontefract 

West Yorkshire 

WF7 7PH 

 

Mrs Samantha Thompson 

Headteacher 

 

Tel: (01977) 610062 

Email: s.thompson@watertonacademytrust.org 

 

 


